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Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord and savior Jesus Christ .

| want to give thanks to the Lord for giving me this opportunity through all these years from the
missions field to write to my church family.

I am hoping and praying that each and everyone of you is in good health mentally, physically and
spiritually. | give my gratefulness for all the love, prayers, and support | have received from everyone
of you. :

Due to the Pandemic our govemment continues to issue Iock-downs and everyone is being restricted
from traveling. | am prevented from visiting the churches and mission fields.

Prior to that we could visit and do all but now all institutions are closed down including our Bible
College.

A recent update and praise to our Lord. These days like the rest of the world things are slowly going
back to normal and we have opened the Bible college with a small amount of students.

The children in Mercy Home Orphanage are all doing fine and are eagerly awaiting the full reopening
of their school.

Hopefully I will soon be travelmg to different areas along with my missionary to spread the gospel of
God.

| once again humbly request everyone of you to uphold me in your prayers. With Gods mercy and
guiding hands it is through your faithful prayers and support | am able to work successfully extending
the kingdom of our great God.

May you each day have a great and blessed day throughout 2021.

Thank you

His Servant

Vito Aomi

Church Planting--Christian Education

Field Address ' S Support Address
Nagaland Baptist Church H.E.L.P. Ministries
P.O. Box 446 100 W. School St.
Dimapur 797112 King,NC 27021

Nagaland India_Phone 334-444-4329 or 4358
Nagalandbaptistcollege@yahoo.com ‘Here am |, send me__Isaiah 6:8



